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BOIL WATER ADVISORY 
 

Date: Monday, December 3, 2018 

 

Department: Milledgeville Water Department 

 

City of Milledgeville  

Public Notice to Boil Water  

 
Due to a water line break, the City of Milledgeville Water Department has issued a 

Notice to Boil water for residents on West Lakeview Drive from Short Cut Road to the end of 

West Lakeview Drive. City crews are working to get water service restored as quickly as 

possible, and repairs should be completed in the next few hours. 

To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for drinking, 

cooking, and making ice should be boiled and cooled prior to use. The water should be brought 

to a vigorous, rolling boil and then boiled for two minutes.  

When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, the water system officials will notify 

you that the water is safe for consumption. The water system officials are anticipating two days. 

The City of Milledgeville water system officials are sorry for any inconvenience that this may 

cause. If you have any question concerning this matter, you may contact the Water and Sewer 

Department at (478) 414-4052. 
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